
Attendance  

Reception—91% 

Year 1 & 2—93% 

Year 3 & 4—93% 

Year 4 & 5—92% 

Year 6—95% 

Whole school—93% 

10.06.2022 

As the weather warms up 

please ensure children have a 

sun hat and sunscreen on when 

they attend school. 

Lancaster Trip EYFS and KS1 

17.6.2022 

Last day for 

payment for 

the 

Reception 

and KS1 trip. 

JUBILEE PICNIC 

 

 

 

The Jubilee picnic was a great success 

and we had lots of positive feedback 

from this.  Thank you to all of those 

who attended and sent in photographs. 

Class structure for next year— 

see following page. 

Uniform 

As we get into the hotter months, 

please ensure ALL uniform is 

labelled with a permanent 

marker including shoes. 



   

 


